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Monday 23rd September 2024 

 
Dear Parents 
 
Our Harvest Service is due to take place in Church on Thursday 3rd October at 2.00pm.  You are more than welcome 
to join us in Church as the children celebrate this important time of year. 
 
As in previous years, we would be very grateful if you could send in a donation. This year, your donations will go to 
the foodbank in Newcastle.  
 
They would particularly welcome any of the following items: 
 

 Breakfast cereals 
 Soup 
 Pasta/rice/noodles 
 Rice 
 Pasta sauce 
 Tinned beans 
 Tinned meat 
 Tinned vegetables 
 Tinned fruit 
 Tea or coffee 

 UHT milk 

 toiletries 
 
This is not an exhaustive list and of course, all donations will be gladly received.   
 
If anyone is able to help out with transporting our donations to the foodbank we would be very grateful so 
please do let us know! 
 
 

Kind regards, 
  
Mrs Devenport 
Acting Headteacher 
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